From: Caruso, Maria T (HSS)
To: Ahlberg, Brenda

Cc: Eisenmann, Raquel A (HSS)

Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Healthy & Equitable Communities Funding Allocations Notice

Date: Friday, November 19, 2021 4:40:45 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the content is safe and were expecting the communication.

Dear Ms. Ahlberg,

This email is to officially notify the borough of how the state intends to award funds based on our partnership with Kenai Peninsula Borough and the cities of Soldotna, Kenai and Homer.

In accordance with requests from these communities and the borough, the state will allocate the following amounts from the Healthy & Equitable Communities MOA program:

City of Homer: \$33,639.28 + additional \$67,897.40 from KPB allocation City of Kenai: \$43,298.45 + additional \$43,298.45 from KPB allocation City of Soldotna: \$25,847.27 + additional \$25,847.27 from KPB allocation

Kenai Peninsula Borough: \$153,940.61 (\$53,940.61 of this funding will be passed through to the Kenai Peninsula Homelessness Coalition who will be provided with technical assistance from the state Healthy & Equitable Communities Team on how funding is to be utilized, as well as assistance on reporting requirements and metrics).

Thank you so much for your partnership with the state, and please let me know if you have any additional questions or concerns.

Best.

Maria Caruso

Program Coordinator II / COVID-19 EOC DHSS | Division of Public Health State of Alaska

Phone: 907-310-6092

Email: maria.caruso@alaska.gov

